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July 12, 2019

Matilda Taylor

22323 Pickford

Detroit, Ml 48219

RE: Public Comment - Project B

Dear Ms. Taylor:

Please accept this letter as a follow-up to your concern addressed to the City of Detroit Water and
Sewerage Department (DWSD) at a previous Board of Water Commissioners (BOWC) meeting. In your
comment, you expressed concern regarding Project B.

Areas are selected for assessment based on, frequency of water mains breaks (five (5) per 1,000 linear

feet), age of infrastructure, water in basement complaints, sink holes of the public sewer system, and
investment being made by other agencies in an area.

Thank you for contacting DWSD, we consider this matter resolved.

Palencia Mobley, PE
Deputy Director/Chief Engineer

Cc: Honorable Board of Water Commissioners
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